
                                               

 

  

 
 
    

     
        
      
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Staffing Updates 
 
Mrs Davies, our Year 1 class teacher, has accepted a new, exciting job opportunity and 
so will be leaving Willow Lane on Friday 16th June. Mrs Davies will be missed by us all 
and we wish her the very best of luck for the future.  
 
When Mrs Davies leaves, Year 1 will be taught by Mrs Smalley (Mondays, Tuesday 
mornings, Thursday mornings and Fridays) and Mr Webster (Tuesday afternoons, 
Wednesdays and Thursday afternoons). Mrs Smalley and Mr Webster have both worked 
with the class over the last year and are well known to the children. They have also been 
working with Mrs Davies over the last couple of weeks to ensure a smooth transition. If 
you have any questions, please ask to speak to Mr Webster, Mrs Davies or Mrs Smalley. 
 
Mrs Holt is also leaving us at the end of summer term. Mrs Holt is moving to a new school 
and we would like to thank her for all her work with the children in Year 4 and wish her 
every success in her new role. 
 
Finally, we would like to extend our deepest thanks and warmest wishes on behalf of all 
the children, families and staff to Mrs Shepherd, who has announced her retirement for 
the end of this term. Mrs Shepherd has worked as a teaching assistant with nearly every 
class and done so much for all the children during her time at Willow Lane and we wish 
her a very happy retirement.  
 
Teachers and classes for the next school year (September 2023) 
 
Please see below to find out the teachers and classes for the next school year (starting 
September 2023). In the last week of term, all classes will move up to be with their new 
teacher and in their new classroom from Monday (17th July) to Thursday (20th July) so 
that they can get to know each other and find out more about the amazing learning they 
can expect next year. During this time, Year 6 have an exciting set of events planned for 
their final week at Willow Lane. All classes will return to their current teacher for the final 
day of summer term (21st July).  
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Class  Teacher 

Reception (Red Class) Mr Piper 

Year 1 (Orange Class) Mrs Smalley and Mr Webster 

Year 2 (Yellow Class) Mrs Hillyer 

Year 3 (Green Class) Mr Heap (new appointment to school) 

Year 4 (Blue Class) Mr Miller 

Year 5 (Indigo Class) Miss Frankland 

Year 6 (Violet Class) Mrs Lewis 

 
Miss Hulse will be taking on a new role teaching PE and supporting sport and outdoor 
learning across our school. 
 
 
Kind regards,  
 
 
Mr Webster 


